
 

Nearly New Sale - 3pm Monday 12th May 

 

The PTA will be holding a nearly new uniform sale on Monday 12th 
May in the infant and junior playgrounds from 3pm.  

As usual we will have a good supply of uniform including jumpers, 
cardigans, summer dresses, shorts, skirts and PE kit.  

Prices range from 50p to a few pounds, so are very good value.  

To make the sale a success we need donations of the items 
mentioned above. Jumpers and cardigans with the school logo are 
especially in demand, so if you have any that your child has out-
grown we would be delighted to take them off your hands. 

We are also looking for donations of any unwanted dressing-up 
outfits for the regular themed school events, such as Victorian 
day, and Book Week assembly, so that we can also offer these for 
sale.   

Collection boxes will be inside the gazebos in each school 
playground on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday (7th - 9th May) for 
you to place your donations in.  

Thank you for your support!  


